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School Administration and the Prom Organizing Committee are pleased to offer you information regarding 
the sale of tickets for the South Carleton High School Prom for the Class 2025. 
 
Date of Prom: Friday, May 30th, 2025 from 5:30-10:00 pm  
Venue: The NAC, Canada Room 
 
Ticket sales: April 7th - May 2nd, 2025. Prom paperwork will be posted to the Grade 12 Google 
Classroom and posted on our school website. Paper copies will also be available in the main office. 
Once the “Prom Contract” form is signed and dropped off in the main office and payment is 
confirmed then tickets will be distributed to the student. Pick up will be in the main office. Students 
will be called down when their ticket(s) are ready. 
 
Cost of ticket: $130 PER PERSON (to be paid through SCHOOL CASH ONLINE) 
Purchase conditions: 

 Each graduating student must read and complete the Prom Contract 2025 form which has all the 
conditions listed for the Prom. 

 Each graduating student must buy their own ticket even if they are going with another student from 
South Carleton. 

 A graduating student who is not accompanied by another grade 12 student from South Carleton 
has the privilege to ask a guest to accompany them to the Prom.  An application for a guest pass 
must be submitted.  The guest must be between the ages of 16-20, and may be a student from 
South Carleton in a different grade, a student from a different school (High School, College or 
University), or a former student.  Note the school administration may refuse the sale of a ticket to a 
guest at their discretion. 

 
Security Arrangements: 
As the Prom is school sanctioned, attendees are subject to the code of conduct of the school, which will be 
overseen by school administration, teacher supervisors, and paid-duty officers from Ottawa Police Services.  
As indicated in the Prom Contract 2025, the Prom is DRY.  If there is any indication that a student is under 
the influence of alcohol and/or drugs upon entry or at any point during the event, the student will be 
removed, sent home, and face suspension.  No reimbursement for the ticket or other costs will be given.  
This also applies to any student in possession of drugs or alcohol.  Students and Parent/Guardian(s) should 
also note that under the Education Act, the Principal/Vice-Principal needs only to have reasonable belief that 
a student is under the influence to act, so please steer clear of disappointment by strictly avoiding any 
situations that may result in any suspicion from supervisors. 
Other Activities: 
It is important to note that South Carleton High School is only organizing the Prom being held at the NAC on 
May 30th and is not associated with or responsible for any other pre- or after- Prom events that may be 
organized by South Carleton students, parents, and/or other groups. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Jessica Young       Leslie Earle, Stacey Hamilton, Sarah Bourada-Ralph  
                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                  
Principal     Staff leads on Prom Committee       


